
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Next meeting will be January 18, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Art Chaves—Jan 11 ~ Bob Ciesel—Feb 8 
 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

December!  Reno Hammond, JR Upmeyer, 
Alan McCauley, JR Vela, Joe Shaffer, Chip 
Keithley, Mike Skidmore. 

THE IDAHO CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE 

Saturday, February 3rd, 2024 

Holy Apostles Catholic Church, Meridian & on line 

GRACE ABOUNDS (Romans 5:20) 

Featuring: Bishop Peter, Fr. Augustine Wetta, OSB, Chris 

Stefanick and Dr. Scott French 

Register on line a idahocatholicmen.org 
 

DIOCESAN LENTEN RETREAT FOR YOUNG ADULTS. 

February 17-18 2024 

SACRIFICIAL LOVE featuring Bishop Liam Cary 

Cascade View Retreat Center, Powell Butte, OR 

For more information & to register: 

DioceseofBaker.org 

THE IDAHO CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE 

FORD IDAHO CENTER SPORTS ARENA, NAMPA IDAHO 

March 08-10, 2024 

BEHOLD THE LAMB OF GOD 

Featuring: Fr. Patrick Mary Briscoe, O.P., Chida Anyanwu, 

Ike N’dolo,  

Foundation Catholic Hip Hop 

For more info or to register: Marie@DioceseofBaker.org 

Deadline is February 9, 2024 
 

RE classes will resume on January 7th, 2024 

 after the 9:30am Mass. 

If you have someone who will be confirmed in 2025 

remember they must be attending classes in 2024 to meet 

the diocesan requirements of 2 years of RE. 

Thank you to all of the people who helped with the 

clean-up of the church.  We couldn’t of done it without 

all of the help.   

Also a sincere thanks to all 

who participated in the Christmas 

Masses, either singing or serving.  Bishop 

Cary was very pleased and thankful for all 

of you. 

Hi, my name is Grace Kennedy and I am 

9 years old and have a baking business.  

Please contact me for cookies or cup-

cakes (gluten free available).  Thank you 

(541) 403-4844 

Pat Culley will be celebrating her 

98th birthday on January 3rd, 

2024.  In her honor there will be 

an open house on Jan1 from 1pm 

to 3pm at the Agape church on 

Highway 7.  Everyone is invited!  

If you would like to send Pat a 

card her address is 2249 Virginia 

Ave. Baker City, OR 97814. 

Epiphany House 
Blessing with Chalk 

 
This Blessing is a centuries old 
tradition that you as a family 
can do on the feast of the 

Epiphany.  The blessing has biblical roots tied to the Passover in 
the book of Exodus: 12:1-13. It takes place on the Epiphany 
marking the visitation of the Magi to the Christ Child and the 
revelation that Jesus is the son of God. This traditional home 
blessing will serve as a symbol of hope and a visible reminder of 
faith and will be a strong reminder of how important God is to us 
and what an important factor Jesus is in our daily lives. 
 
Why chalk? Chalk is an ordinary substance of the earth, “dust” and 
reminds us we are dust of the earth. Blessed chalk and instructions 
for Blessing the Home will be available at the office and on Sunday, 
January 7th as you leave the church. 

20+C+M+B+24 

Join Bishop Cary for a Holy Hour for Life, Jan. 18th, 8-9pm (PT) at 
St. Francis of Assisi Church in Bend or via Livestream by going to 
DioceseOfBaker.org. Bishops across America will be leading hours 
of prayer before our Lord in the Holy Eucharist throughout the 
night of the 18th as part of the 2024 National Prayer Vigil for Life. 
We hope you can join us in this important time of prayer.  

mailto:Marie@DioceseofBaker.org

